
St. Cecilia’s Public School 

Safety and Security of Students and Teachers 

On November 25, a workshop was conducted in St. Cecilia’s Public School for the school teachers. The 

speaker of the workshop was Ms Neha Vohra School Counselor and child Psychologist. The workshop 

was held to ensure the safety and security of students and important guideline to the teachers regarding 

the same. The school is under CCTV surveillance, dispersal of the students is done meticulous . Also she 

mentioned that students all undergoing fast adolescent changes so the teachers and parents need to be 

patient and listen to them and positive affirmation should be given. The main agenda for conducting 

such workshop was to keep an overall check on child behavior and proper encouragement should be 

shown.  


